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PTO News Kid Zone LOST AND FOUND 
Panther Pack Meeting  Every 3rd Thursday, Please remind children to check 
Is 1stTuesday Night from 5:30 pm – 7:30 pm lost and found for missing items.           
each month from  Come and have fun! Thank you!  
6:00 pm - 7:30 pm This is a year round  
Come and enjoy!! fundraiser for Fruitdale 
 

WEATHER   As the weather turns cold, remind students to wear warm clothes & jackets 
 
 



DATES TO REMEMBER   DATES TO REMEMBER  
          IN SEPTEMBER   IN OCTOBER 
 
9/6 – Labor Day   10/1 – Progress Reports Go Out 
9 /7 – First Day of School   10/5 – Panther Pack Meeting 
9/21 – Back to School Night   10/7 – 4th Grade Field Trip 
9/22 – 4th Grade Field Trip         (Fall in the Field Overnighter) 
9/24 – 2 Hour Late Start   10/8 – No School Statewide In-Service Day 
9/24 – PBIS Assembly    10/12 – 5th Grade Field Trip 
9/28 – School Pictures K – 5th Grades                (Fall in the Field Overnighter) 
9/29 – School Pictures Kinder & Make Up   10/14 – 5th Grade Field Trip 
     (Fall in the Field Overnighter) 
 10/14 - Harvest Festival (Garden)   
   10/21 – Kid Zone (Club NW)   
 10/26 – 5th Grade Field Trip 
    (McGregor Park)  
 10/29 - 2 hour Late Start 
 10/29 - PBIS Assembly & After School  
  Bash 
      

           
 

Message From Our Principal 
 

September 23, 2010 
 
Dear Parents: 
We are a month into school and I am so happy with the progress we are already making at Fruitdale Elementary.  
We are certainly on our way to becoming an outstanding school this year.  Our teachers are ready and very willing, 
our classified staff is prepared and our students are thinking about what it means to be successful in school.   
 
Thanks to all of you who attended our Back to School Night.  I hope it gave you an opportunity to see some of the 
work your student has been doing and also gave you an opportunity to briefly meet with your student’s teacher.  I 
can’t emphasize enough how important it is for you to be involved with the education of your child.  Your support 
at home with homework and reading, as well as your willingness to volunteer, serve on committees, etc. are 
important and very much needed. 
 
Please know I am here to serve.  My door is always open and I hope we can develop a relationship that is open, 
honest, and good for kids.  You may reach me at any time by calling the school (541) 476-2276, or by dropping in 
and setting up an appointment.   
 
Thank you so much for all you do in behalf of our Fruitdale Community.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kelly Christensen (Principal) 

 
 


